
 

 

                  

Dear Parents, 
If you would like to become a volunteer, you must take the volunteer 

training course. For your convenience I will be offering a class Wednesday, 
February 5, 2020 at 10:00 am and 4:00 pm in room 109 (computer lab). Please go 
ahead and take the Mandated Reported: Critical Links in Protecting Children in 
Georgia course and bring in your printed certificate. The link is: 
https://www.prosolutionstraining.com/store/product/?tProductVersion_id=861  
If you have any problems my email address is: Devivri@richmond.k12.ga.us  I will 
be glad to assist you in any way that I can. 
Thank you 
Rita Devivo, Title 1 Parent Facilitator designee 
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